

Constantin Poindexter The Poindexter Surety Group

Dear Constantin,

Alizabeth loves to play with her four older sisters, swim in the lake, ride her bike, and show her family's cattle. But this summer, it's been a little bit harder for her to enjoy those activities. She started to feel sick two years ago and her mom, Carrie, noticed some lumps on her neck. After visits to many doctors came the diagnosis - Alizabeth had B-cell acute lymphoblastic leukemia.

Cancer has meant some big adjustments for Alizabeth and her family but it's changed their lives for the better in some ways, too. They spend more time together doing even small things, like reading books and tucking in the girls at night. Until then, they are looking forward to May 2020, when doctors estimate Alizabeth will finish treatment.

"We're taking things day by day and enjoying the little things," Carrie said. "We're looking forward to getting her port out so she can swim in the lake with her sisters."

Because of you, lifesaving treatments are being discovered every day, giving survivors the chance to live healthy lives after cancer.

On behalf of myself and the parents of children like Alizabeth, thank you for your gift.

Gratefully,

John Hallberg CEO

TAX RECEIPT - KEEP FOR YOUR RECORDS

Thank you for your gift to Children's Cancer Research Fund, a 501(c)3 organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.